Template Letter to Notify a Patient of Their Potential
Exposure to TB Disease While at a Health Care Facility 

<DATE>


Dear <PATIENT’S NAME>,
During your visit to our office on <DATE>, you may have spent time close to someone with active tuberculosis (TB) disease.   When someone with active TB disease coughs a lot, they can spray TB germs into the air.  Other people close by can breathe in this air and get the TB germs in their body.

A special test called the TB skin test (Mantoux) is the most common way to tell if TB germs have entered a person’s body.  We recommend that you receive a TB skin test soon to determine if you have the TB germ.  The skin test is very simple and does not hurt the body.  The Mantoux test is done using a small needle just under the skin on the arm.  A nurse looks at the arm in 2-3 days to read the test.  Enclosed with this letter is a patient fact sheet from the Minnesota Department of Health called The TB Skin Test (Mantoux).  This fact sheet provides further information on how the skin test is given and read, and what the results mean.

You may receive a TB skin test at our clinic.  <THERE WILL BE NO CHARGE FOR THE TEST - - OPTIONAL.>  It is very important for you to have the test read 2-3 days after it is placed.  Otherwise, the test will need to be repeated.

Please contact our appointment desk at <PHONE NUMBER> to schedule an appointment for your TB skin test.  Please bring this letter with you to your appointment.

Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at <PHONE NUMBER>.
Sincerely,

<NAME, TITLE>
<AGENCY NAME>

<AGENCY ADDRESS>

enclosure

